Sainsbury’s response to ActionAid report “Who Pays? How British supermarkets are keeping women workers in poverty”
Sainsbury’s sent the statement below to Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following ActionAid report:

“Who Pays? How British supermarkets are keeping women workers in poverty”, ActionAid, April 2007

www.actionaid.org.uk/doc_lib/actionaid_who_pays_report.pdf 

Press release, ActionAid, 23 April 2007: www.actionaid.org.uk/100829/poverty_pay_and_dangerous_conditions_the_secrets_of_supermarket_success.html 

"We are aware of a number of issues related to labour in the banana industry in Costa Rica and have invested considerable resources into addressing them.  In December 2006, we announced our move to convert our entire banana range to 100% Fairtrade.  We are on track to achieve this by July 2007, thereby bringing the Fairtrade guarantee to all of the farmers providing Sainsbury’s with bananas.  This initiative has been widely acclaimed and is acknowledged in ActionAid's Who Pays? report. This ground-breaking move has led the industry, with other retailers now following suit." 

